
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE PURPOSE OF HOLDING A DRAWING TO 
AWARD NEW TAXICAB AND LUXURY SEDAN CERTIFICATES OF PUBLIC 

CONVENIENCE AND NECESSITY TO QUALIFIED APPLICANTS 

NOTICE is hereby given by the Broward County Board of County Commissioners 
that said Board will hold a public hearing on August 22, 2017 at 10:00 a.m., in Room 422 
of the Governmental Center, 115 South Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida to consider 
a Motion the substance of which follows: 

A. To hold a drawing to award twenty-five (25) taxicab driver-only certificates to
qualified applicants.

B.  To hold a drawing to award nine (9) luxury sedan certificates to qualified
applicants.

If due to a disability, you require communication aids, please contact the Office of 
County Administrator at 954-357-7000 or for Hearing Impaired/TTY 954-831-3940. Please 
make your request in advance, if possible. 

Dated this  day of , 2017 

Publish one (1) time: 
Send two (2) proofs of publication and invoice, and cost to: 
Mary Anne Darby, Deputy Clerk 
Records, Taxes and Treasury Division 
Document Control Section 
Broward County Governmental Center 
115 S. Andrews Avenue, Room 336-U 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

Send one (1) Proof of Publication and invoice to: 
Accounting Division 
115 S. Andrews Avenue, Room 203 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 

Send one proof of publication to: 
Regulated Business Supervisor 
Environmental and Consumer Protection – Taxi Section 
1 North University Drive, Mailbox #203 
Plantation, Florida 33324 
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